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P.O. Box 130192  ( Houston, TX  77219-0192 ( (713) 227-5973


March 17, 2000


Houston, Texas 77

Dear 

I would like to take a moment to welcome you to the Board of Governors, Position _, of the Gulf Coast Archives and Museum of Gay, Lesbian, Bisexual and Transgender History, Inc.

Thank you for agreeing to run for our Board of Governors. It's always nice when busy community members are willing to take time from their busy schedules to help with the efforts of others who also want to make this a better world for all of us.  It is our intent to work with you at your convenience and to allow you to work with the rest of the Board of Governors, as well as the Executive Committee, through electronic means as much as possible.  You will have access to other Board members on a list exclusively for that purpose as well as a second list for communication with the Executive Committee.  This is all being set up in an effort to disrupt busy schedules as little as possible while at the same time encouraging people to communicate at their leisure.

You may want to check out our web site (which includes our Policies and Procedures as well as our By Laws and some other information) at http://houstongayweb.com/gulfcoastarchive   You can also email me at gcam@mail.com or call 713/227-5973 if you have any questions or comments.

Although attendance is not required at our meetings, which are held at Hollyfield Foundation on the first Thursday of each month, I do hope you will decide to come to one in the not-too-distant future just to say hello and to meet people.  Again, welcome. I hope we will have a long and productive association together at GCAM.

Respectfully,

Judy Reeves,

Secretary

